
 

 

  

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26, 2019 6:30 P.M. 
Blackstone Innovation School Cafeteria 
380 Shawmut Ave, Boston, MA 02118 
 
Join us for a meeting to discuss pedestrian safety improvements on 
Tremont St in the South End between Herald St and Massachusetts 
Ave. We’ll share an update on the design and gather community 
feedback. 

Learn more at boston.gov/transportation/tremont. After the meeting, 
we’ll post the presentation and other materials online. 

We will provide interpretation in Cantonese and Spanish.  
If you need interpretation in a different language, please contact us 
by Friday, June 21. 

Contact us: stefanie.seskin@boston.gov | 617-635-4156 


